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***** December 3, 1985

MEMORANDUM FOR: Eric Weinstein
Incident Response Branch, I&E

FROM: Robert W. Newlin, Deputy Director
Office of Public Affairs

SUBJECT: WOLF CREEK DRILL

Attached are two evaluations of public infonnation flow during the
Wolf Creek drill. One is by Clyde Wisner, who went to the site
along with Russ Marabito and Ken Clark. The second is by me and
reviews things as we saw them during our participation at Headquarters.

'.2 d t d U .\ h L
Robert W. Newlin
Deputy Director
Office of Public Affairs

Attachments:
As stated
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